

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

We Need Your Help - An Opportunity to Serve Students, CNU and Community

1 message

Announcement-Do Not Reply

Wed, May 5, 2010 at 9:09

AM

<announcement@cnu.edu>

To: Employees <employees@cnu.edu>

Dear CNU Staff,

On Thursday, August 19th from 7:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., CNU's freshman class of President's Leadership Program students will participate in a CNU Day of Service at 40 different youth services organizations throughout Newport News.

In order to make this event a success, we need your help as faculty and staff site leaders. The CNU Center for Service Learning & Social Entrepreneurship is organizing more than 40 service projects for students and CNU faculty/staff volunteers to complete on this day.

Provost Padilla and President Trible invite you to become one of 60 faculty/staff site leaders needed to work with and facilitate a group of students. The day will strengthen the relationship between the University and local youth services organizations, and we ask you to join us in the event which will conclude with a reflection lunch at CNU.

What you give:

- * Your time at the Day of Service--Thursday, August 19th from 7:30AM-1:00PM. (There will also be an important Site Leader Meeting on Monday, August 14th from 3:30-4:30 in the DSU Washington Room.)
- * Your ability to engage and facilitate a group of students.

What you get:

- * The opportunity to meet and begin relationships with leaders of organizations related to your expertise or research
- Transportation to the service site
- * Supplies/equipment to perform the project and a community member "project host" to provide an orientation to the work and to help organize it

- * Lunch at CNU
- * T-shirt

What's next:

* If you're willing to help, please complete the Site Leader Interest Form (Please Respond by Friday, April 30th)

Classified and Administrative/Professional staff members are welcome and important participants with faculty in this effort; staff are requested to consult with their supervisors prior to volunteering.

Brad Brewer is available to answer questions about the day's events. He can be reached at 594-7233 or at brad.brewer@cnu.edu.

Thank you for your support of these University initiatives.

Dr. Roberta Rosenberg
Professor of English
Director, Center for Service Learning & Social Entrepreneurship
Christopher Newport University
http://service.cnu.edu
757 594-7149